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8th May 2025 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
It is important that every child in Reception is able to read fluently, accurately and confidently to 
the best of their ability. To help us with this we would like to invite you come into school every 
Tuesday morning to listen to your child read their school reading book. 
 
You will be able to come in to the classroom when you bring your child to school at 8.40am and will 
be able to stay until 8.50am. You will be asked to mark on a card the pages that your child has read. 
Please note that parents who arrive with their child after 8.45am will not be able to come in and 
read as there won’t be enough time for this. 
 
Reading is the most important learning for your child, as it underpins everything they do. It is 
important that you spend time reading with your child every day in order to develop their 
confidence and ability. We look forward to see you every Tuesday Morning when you come and 
read with your child. 
Please note due to limited space we can only have one adult per child attending the reading 
morning. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Miss Nield 
Assistant Headteacher 
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